
El Dorado County looking for
youth commissioners
The El Dorado County Board of Supervisors and the El Dorado
County Office of Education are accepting applications for the
2012-13 El Dorado County Youth Commission.

Applications are due May 30, 2012. Here is an application.

Contact Lisa Boyle at lboyle@edcoe.org or (530) 391.2960.
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